
Euthanasia expert coming to Hobart... 
 

28th June Public Meeting 

Alex Schadenberg is head of the Euthanasia  
Prevention Coalition based in Canada and is also chair of 
its international arm. 
 

Alex has been working on the issue of euthanasia in a  
professional capacity for 13 years now across Canada, the 
United States and internationally. 
 

Alex is an engaging speaker with an important  
message for all Tasmanians. 
 

An event not to be missed! 

WHY TASMANIANS SHOULD SAY ‘NO’ 
TO EUTHANASIA & ASSISTED SUICIDE 

Alex is on a whistlestop visit to Australia speaking in Melbourne, Adelaide and Hobart and Auck-
land, New Zealand. For further information about events in these places, contact Paul Russell at 
director@noeuthanasia.org.au 

Alex’s visit to Hobart is organised by HOPE: preventing eutha-
nasia & assisted suicide and is supported locally by the  
Australian Christian Lobby and Family Voice Australia. 
 
HOPE is a national grassroots organisation with the sole focus 
of keeping Australia free from euthanasia & assisted suicide 
legislation. 
 

www.noeuthanasia.org.au 

When: THURSDAY JUNE 28th at 7.00 pm 
Where:  HOBART CITY CHURCH OF CHRIST, 203 Liverpool St Hobart  

 

Cost: A collection will be taken up to assist with covering costs  
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